
 

  

 
 
Australian Energy Regulator (AER) 
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10 January 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

RE: SA POWER NETWORKS 2020-25 REGULATORY PROPOSAL 

We refer to SA Power Networks 2020-25 Revised Regulatory Proposal that was submitted to you 
for consideration in December 2019. This letter is in support of SA Power Network’s reliability 
initiatives, particularly the Low Reliability Feeder Program that will deliver significantly improved 
electricity supply to our worst-served residents. 

The City of Victor Harbor recognises that a progressing electricity system requires investment and 
hopes that South Australia’s infrastructure and policy evolves to meet the needs of customers whose 
rapid uptake of solar panels and electric vehicles are paving the way to a more sustainable future. 

Thank you for your commitment to safe, reliable, affordable and cleaner electricity supply. 

Yours faithfully 

Victoria MacKirdy 
Chief Executive Officer 
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